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Friday 10th January 2025 

 

 

Happy New Year to all our pupils, staff, families and community. It is also my first 

anniversary as Principal of St. Peter’s Bratton, and I must admit I feel very privileged and 

proud to have this role.  I have been blown away by how well all the pupils have settled 

back into school and it has been so lovely to see them all.  

 

Christian Value this Term 

 

This term we will be focusing on Respect. This week our Bible verse came from 1 Peter 2 v 

17 – Show Proper Respect to Everyone. We have been thinking about British Values and 

then we learned how to create a Hand Prayer. During class worship the pupils have 

created their own versions which they are very proud of. 

 

NEWSLETTER 
 

http://www.stchadsacademiestrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/st_bratton?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor


         

 

 

      Principal’s Award 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 



Bratton’s Bright Stars 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Attendance and Punctuality 

 

        

 

House Points 

 

   

 



 

 

 

 
Our Wonderful Team 

 

 
 

There have been a few changes to our staff so I am sharing this with you. 
 

 
 
 
 
 



After School Clubs  
There are still some places left for the After School Clubs  

 
 

 

Our After School Clubs commence next week. There are places still available if you would 

like your child to attend. Booking on My Child at School (MCAS). 

 

Starting School in September 

 



You can apply for their child’s school place now if their child was born between 1 

September 2020 and 31 August 2021 or is about to move from infant to juniors (move 

from year two to three). 

People can apply via - 

https://www.telford.gov.uk/info/20026/school_admissions/3247/applying_for_a_school

_place Applications close on Wednesday 15 January 2025. 

Have a question? People can get in touch via email: admissions@telford.gov.uk 

See attached video for further information https://youtu.be/TkN8Fn6ZUm0 

 

WOW Travel Tracker 

 

 

 

Before the Christmas holidays, we had a special visitor who spoke to all the children 

about how they travel to school and encouraging more pupils to walk. We had special 

WOW tracker Ambassadors trained in the recording of this. From our first day back this 

week we have been tracking (pupils and staff) how we travel to school/work. Why not try 

https://www.telford.gov.uk/info/20026/school_admissions/3247/applying_for_a_school_place
https://www.telford.gov.uk/info/20026/school_admissions/3247/applying_for_a_school_place
mailto:admissions@telford.gov.uk
https://youtu.be/TkN8Fn6ZUm0


to ensure you walk more to school or park 10 mins away and walk. This is not only good 

for this initiative but also can help with fitness and mental health. You just need to wrap 

up warm 😊 

If you require any further information walking activities click the link below: 

Primary schools 

 

 

 

 

Pupils we are Proud of 

Please remember to share with us any awards, achievements or experiences so we can 

share how proud we are of the wonderful achievements. 

 

 

Congratulations 

I am sure that you will all want to join me in saying a huge congratulations to Ms 

Ziolkowski on her engagement over the Christmas holidays. When she is married she will 

be – Mrs Thomas (she said to say it’s slightly easier to say and spell!!). We wish her and 

her fiancée all the best as they go forward in their marital preparations. 

https://www.livingstreets.org.uk/walk-to-school/primary-schools/


 

 

 

That is the first week of the year complete and I hope that you all have a lovely weekend. 

If you are venturing out, make sure to put on your winter woollies and enjoy the beautiful 

sights out there. 

 

 

Mrs Welsh 😊  

 



 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

This week Year 4 have started our theme for this half term of Sound and Systems. 
 
Science 
 
We have enjoyed starting this unit in a practical way looking at how sound is made and 
observing vibrations which cause sound. We used a drum, rice, balloons, our own voices 
and a slinky to see, hear and feel the vibrations. 
 



      
 

        
 

Music 
We have started our recorder lessons this week and children were very focussed. We learnt 
how to correctly hold and use the recorder, how to recognise musical notes and pulse. 
 

 
 

 
PSHE 
 
This week we have been looking at how to respect ourselves and others. We have benefited 
from considering how unique we all are and that each of us are special. We also discussed 
similarities and differences between ourselves and our classmates. It was fantastic to hear 
children sharing ideas and telling each other why they think their shoulder partner is 
special. 
 
 
 



 
Reminders 
 
We have a new TTRS battle starting this Friday 10th January until Friday 17th January! Which 
class will win? 
 
We are excited to beginning swimming next Tuesday! 
 

Mrs Poole and Mr Salisbury       
 

 



DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Date Event 

Friday 20th December Bookings open at 6pm for February half term holiday 
club and PD Day 

Monday 6th January Spring Term Starts 

Monday 13th January Beetle Drive – Friends event 

Monday 20th January Reception - Eye Care Sessions 

Friday 24th January Reception – Fire Service visit 

Monday 10th February Year 2 visit – sea Life Centre 

Friday 14th February Discos – Friends event – non-uniform Wear What You 
Love 

Monday 17th February Half term 

Monday 24th February PD Day 

Wednesday 5th March Year 4 visit – Wroxeter  

Monday 14th April Easter Holidays 

Monday 28th April Summer Term Starts 

Monday 5th May May Day Bank Holiday 

Monday 26th May Half Term 

Friday 18th July End of term 


